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IPA Philippines Presents Evidence in
Financial Literacy for the Landbank of
the Philippines

IPA Philippines Country Director, Nassreena Sampaco-Baddiri, presented Evidence in
Financial Literacy at the Joint Chevening Chats and Landbank of the Philippines Q-Chats on
Financial Inclusion on February 15, 2018 at the Landbank Plaza, Manila, Philippines. The
event was attended by Landbank staff from different departments, Chevening scholars, and
representatives from the British Embassy Manila. 
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